Your Everyday Money

Dear YEM holders,

Now that we are sufficiently advanced in negotiations, we would like to give you an interim report.
The completion of YEMchain v2 with its great new capabilities was a prerequisite for what can now be offered:

We are nearing the conclusion of negotiations with external partners regarding the placement of asset-backed coins and tokens on
YEMChain v2, which can then be purchased in part with YEM and in part with a cryptocurrency.

The YEM Foundation itself is a non-profit organization and does not conduct its own business, but supports the development of
the necessary hardware and software and talks to interested entrepreneurs whose business interests, social interests, and the
interests of the YEM community coincide.

YEM stands for everyday money, for daily bread, and for generosity and care towards fellow human beings.

The renaming of our digital currency coin from Twinkle to YEM, Your Everyday Money, was inspired, probably much more

profoundly than the name-givers were aware at the time.

It's not just about cold business. It's about much more than that; it's about a mindset that values fellow human beings and
understands that mutual support, giving, and helping are more valuable than the accumulation of wealth, which would then not
even be used responsibly for the good of greater purposes.

The values in the form of tokens and coins placed on the YEMChain will reflect precisely this mindset.
We will report on progress gradually and will disclose details once the technical and legal requirements have been finalized.
There is a realistic prospect that the first coins could be tradable this year, and the corresponding exchange is already in the works.

We thank you for your trust, perseverance, and support, and send our warmest regards to all YEM holders!
Yours sincerely, BID YEM Foundation

September 15th 2025



